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Explanation of Changes in HB 139, Version G 
 

House Bill 139 
“Guardianship; Life-Sustaining Procedures” 

 
The repeal of a subparagraph in statute that currently prohibits a guardian from consenting 
on behalf of their ward to the withholding of lifesaving medical procedures was 
inadvertently omitted from Version I of the legislation. Version G includes the repeal.  
 
Specifically, on page 4, after line 1, a new bill section has been added to read:  
 
“* Sec. 6. AS 13.26.316(e)(3) is repealed.”  
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